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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #21-0410 
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: April 6, 2021 
 
TITLE: Discussion Regarding Public/Private Partnerships Between the Fort 

Lauderdale Police Department and the City of Fort Lauderdale 
Homeowners’ Associations - (Commission Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 

 

 
The City Commission will discuss public/private partnerships between the Fort 
Lauderdale Police Department (FLPD) and the City of Fort Lauderdale Homeowners’ 
Associations for the use, placement and recurring costs of license plate readers (LPRs).  
The use of LPRs is a vital component to the proactive and follow up investigative efforts 
to solve and prevent crime.  It is in the FLPD’s best interest to have adequate LPR 
coverage throughout the City.   
 

 
Prepared by:  Luis Alvarez, Assistant Chief of Police 
 
Department Director:  Patrick Lynn, Interim Chief of Police 


